
 

Bulletin 2025-01 
 

Subject: Trout Lake Regional Rally Date and Headquarters 

Issue Date: 2025-09-06 

Effective Date: Immediate 

This Bulletin provides changes to the previously issued Supplementary 
Regulations: 

Reschedule Date Due to Woods Restrictions: 
Due to extremely dry conditions and risk of wildfire, woods restrictions are currently in place within 
some areas of Nova Scotia that prevent us from running the Trout Lake rally on September 27/28, 2025 
weekend. 

https://news.novascotia.ca/en/2025/08/29/woods-restrictions-lifted-some-counties-remain-others  

As a result, the BAC Performance Rally Committee has determined that we will reschedule the rally to 

October 25/26, 2025 weekend. 

Service Area and Headquarters Locations: 
Headquarters will be located at the Lake Paul & Lake George Community Centre at 3083 Aylesford Road, 
which is next door to the Service Area. 

 

Further Bulletins will be issued as required.  



Maps/Images: 
Headquarters: Lake Paul & Lake George Community Centre, 3083 Aylesford Road 

 

 

 



Service Area: Lake Paul Substation, 3105 Aylesford Road 

  

Main Service Area 

Keep this area clear – 
Do Not Park 
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(if required) 


